TOWN BOARD SCHEDULES SPECIAL MEETING TO
INTERVIEW CANDIDATES FOR THE
POSITION OF POLICE SERGEANT

	The Town Board of the Town of Newburgh will conduct a Special Meeting 
           on Monday, September 28, 2020 at 1:00 pm.

           At this Special Meeting, The Town Board will interview candidates for
           the position pf Police Sergeant.

           This meeting will be conducted in the Meeting Room at Town Hall
           located at 1496 Route 300, Newburgh.

[bookmark: _GoBack]           Due to the nature of the subject, this meeting is NOT OPENED
           to the public.


            Joseph P. Pedi
            Town Clerk


 

           
 
 

